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We would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land. We pay our respects to
the elders both past, present and emerging. 

If you have any feedback or suggestions please do not hesitate to
reach out as we are always open to new ideas! This week, our

menu was created collaboratively with our children and we came
up with a very delicious selection! The students also enjoy a

great selection of healthy fruits and vegetables! Our weekly menu

follows Nutrition Australia's guidelines and is created with the
children and parents. All cultural needs are considered. Any dietary

requirements are to be discussed with the program coordinator.

        TIMES Before School: 6:30AM - 8:45AM

After School: 3:15PM - 6:00PM

CONTACT HEAD OFFICE         1300 072 410
        info@theircare.com.au

CONTACT SERVICE         0476003636
        pascoevalenth@theircare.com.au

2IC JOKE OF THE WEEK
What do you call a sleeping dinosaur? a DINO-SNORE!

Superhero week

During an exciting first week back at

TheirCare kids unleashed their powers through

crafts, games, and stories, embracing

bravery and teamwork in caped adventures!

Our little heroes enjoyed activities such as

designing their own capes, colouring in their

favourite superheroes and creating their very

own masks. Despite the cold weather we also

had some outdoor adventures playing

musical statues, basketball and line tiggy. 

Beach Week 
During Beach Week at TheirCare, kids

explored marine life, created their own

seashell artwork, played beach-themed

games, and learned about our ocean

environments through engaging activities.

This week we also had our football clinic

run by the TheirCare Titans which was a

huge sucess! The Titans will be returning

every Monday for the coming 5 weeks for

all the kids to learn some new football

skills.   

ATTENTION PREP PARENTS + GUARDIANS
As term 2 begins, we will be trialling the

preps going to class from BSC and
coming to ASC from class by themselves.
We ask that you please remind your kids

when they have ASC so that they are
aware. We will definitely be easing into
this process so that the preps are not

too overwhelmed and can get into
routine. If you have any concerns please

do not hesitate to reach out!


